PARKWOOD MEADOWS HOMEOWNER ASSOCIATION
3313 W. Cherry Lane, PMB#830
Meridian, Idaho 83646

May 21, 2023
Greetings Homeowners,
An open Board of Directors meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday May 24, 2023 and will be held from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. All meetings are open to all members of the association as required by Idaho Law effective July 01, 2022. This meeting will take place at the Riverside Property Management office located at 8919 W. Ardene Street, Boise Idaho, 83709; (208) 376-1616.  
This meeting has a very full agenda. If you have topics you wish to have heard or discussed, please email them to me and we will do our best to place them on the agenda.
Best regards,
Russ Newbold, Board President/Treasurer, Parkwood Meadows Homeowners Association
Jonathan Riedel, Board Vice President, Parkwood Meadows Homeowners Association
Kevin McIntosh, Secretary, Parkwood Meadows Homeowners Association
